
Notice: 
TO ALL RESIDENTS OF 

Nottawa Township, 

Sherman Township, 

Coldwater Township & 

S.W. Gilmore Township: 
 

Is your township going to be 

forced to pay for Isabella 

County’s radio 

communications mistakes?  
 

You and your firefighters are 

still in greater danger than 

you were in 2014. For more 

information, please visit  

http://www.bennsci.com and 

click on the Digital Radio 

Fiasco link. 


